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This is Congressman Nick Rahall.

The Office of Management and Budget has recommended that

a number of water projects be deleated from a House Appropriations

Bill. Among those projects opposed, is an imediate $10 million

dollar appropriation for snagging and dredging along the Tug

Fork Valley.

At the request of myself and Congressman Carl Perkins, this

funding was included in the House bill. However, I see no

justification what-so-ever in the Budget office&#39;s action and will

continue to work to see that these much needed funds are retained

to carry out a short term flood protection effort for the residents

of the Tug Fork Valley.

This is Congressman Nick Rahall.
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